
Rev. Michael Askew: Pastor cell phone number is (850-980-3307) 
Office Hours: Wed. 10:00 – 2:00 p.m.  
 

Sarah Waby: Bookkeeper/Admin. Assis- Office hours T,W,Thr. 9-1pm 
Secretary email:  gulfbeachpres@gmail.com , wabysarah96@gmail.com 
(850-708-5328) 
 

Michael Greer: Choir Director/Accompanist 
 

Session Ruling Elders: Donna Acton (2028), Richard Clubb (2025), Sarah 
Waby (2026), Beth Reedy (2026), Lenny Zacher (2026), Ken Wagner 
(2026) 
Session normally meets the 3rd Mon. at 6:00 in the Fellowship Hall 
 

Website: www.pinkchurch.org  
Facebook: Gulf Beach Presbyterian Church 
Adult Sunday School- 8:00am  

Sunday Worship―9:00am 
 
  271 South Highway 79 PC, Florida 32413   (850)234-3161 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Sunday Morning Flowers: If you would like to have an arrangement 
placed in honor or memory of someone or for a special occasion, please 
sign up on the flower chart in the Fellowship Hall. Weekly arrangements 
are $30. Make your check payable to the church.  Please let the church 
office know who you are dedicating the flowers to that week. 
August Anniversaries 
10-Lynn & Joe Cannon                     18-Brian &Val Vanaller 
1-Darlene & Jim Dilamarter                17- Dave & Lori White   
August Birthdays 
3- Kent Miller                5- David Balmer           8-David Leggatt     
10- Richard Clubb      14-Dr Michael Askew    18-Karen Ferguson 
 20- Kenneth Waringa 
If you or family member’s birthday or anniversary has not been 
mentioned this year, please send information to Sarah at 
gulfbeachpres@gmail.com. Thank you. 

Flowers given by David to Lori for their Anniversary 
& in Memory of Violet Rennie 

 
Thank you for joining us today.  We are a welcoming congregation, and 
we would love for you to make this your home for worship. 

If you are interested in becoming a member of our church family, please 
feel free to speak with Pastor Michael, after the conclusion of service. 
There are five ways to become a member of Gulf Beach Presbyterian: 
Baptism and Profession of Faith, Reaffirmation of Faith, Affiliate member, 
or Letter of Transfer. 
 

Life of the Church This Week 

   
Adult Sunday School- at 8:00am Sunday School topic of study “Prayer”.  
A weekly email is sent out to all interested. If you are not on the list, email 
gulfbeachpres@gmail.com and you will be added. The goal is to 
strengthen our Sunday School, our Prayer Group and your relationship 
with our Lord.  

UP- Coming Events 
Creative Fellowship- Every Thursday,1:00-3:00pm: We have several 
projects to do before our Fall Farmer’s Festival, so we will be meeting 
every Thursday to get ready. Please join us to help and have a great time 
creating some cool things. You don’t have to be a crafter, just willing to 
help, we have lots of things to do. 
 
 
5 For 5 Sunday, August 31, 2025,  Envelopes will be in Bulletins that 
Sunday. Donations will be gifted to UKirk of Tallahassee 
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Potluck, August 31, 2025. The church provides meat, one casserole, 
bread and drinks. Please bring a dish to pass and come and join the fun, 
food and fellowship.  
 
PCB Fall Festival Farmers Market at Aaron Bassant Park, September 

27th, 2025 from 10:00- 2:00pm. We have decided to have an “Apple 

Theme” for our booth. We will be serving Carmel Apple Sundaes, Apple 

Cider, other apple treats. If you have something special you make with 

apples, we would love to include that in our wares. We will also be selling  

“apple and fall themed crafts”. Do you have any OLD baking spices, 

potpourri, essential oils or candles to donate? We could use them. 

We will be meeting every Thursday 1-3pm and several evenings to work 

on projects for the Farmer’s Market. Please try to join us if you can. 

Evening meetings will be posted each week in bulletin. 

 Do you have a great picture of Gulf Beach Presbytery Church that 

can be made into a 8”x10” that we can submit to Presbytery? Submit 

photos to gulfbeachpres@gmail.com.  

The UKirk Tallahassee/PUC/Westminster House is celebrating 75 
Years: Save these Date: September 20, 2025 Tallgate Party; October 
25, 2025- Celebration Dinner. You are invited to join them in 
celebrating 75 years of ministry. More info to come. 
 
On-Going Church Programs 
Food Pantry: We are urgently in need of volunteers to help us serve the 
community. If you have some spare time, please reach out to us. 
Additionally, we are seeking donations of food or funds to continue 
feeding the increasing number of families every week.  

Together, let's make a difference!       

Zoom with Pastor Mike, Sunday evenings @ 7pm (1st & 3rd Sundays) 
Meeting ID 8922434 1855     Passcode 561871 
 
Community Prayer Line 
If you would like to submit a concern, joy, or  sorrow, please send your 

short message to our Prayer email at:  Prayers271@gmail.com. 

Online giving with ease 
We have made giving simpler.  Whether you are giving your 
pledge or making a one-time gift, it is now as easy as scanning 
the QR code with your phone.  
 
Witness and Evangelism is sponsoring a School Supplies 
Drive during July and August. All of August will be tax free this year. A 
flyer of needed supplies is available in the narthex. Please bring supplies 
and put them in the labeled box in the Narthex. 
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